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Dear members of the GSB,
we wish you a Happy Easter and some relaxing days with your family and friends.

From 19.4.2022 we are available for you again.

Your GSB Team

We would like to thank the WEINISCH GmbH & Co. KG for the coating of our logo as part of the
competition organized within the framework of our general assembly.

Editorial Office

We are looking forward to your topic suggestions, questions and comments regarding the
GSB-NEWS!

Please contact Philipp Mader:

philipp.mader@gsb-international.de
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